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21 November 2016 

 

Dear Mark Hudson, President of UMFA: 

  
We, at the UWFA, would like to congratulate you on your recent table agreement with 

administration at the University of Manitoba. We know that this has been a long and difficult 

negotiation. We admire and respect your integrity and courage on so many points integral to collegial 

and fair governance. We must all work hard and stay vigilant to ensure quality university education is 

a top priority in our province and indeed across our country. Best of luck with the ratification vote. 

  

  

 ᑭᓇᓈᐢᑯᒥᑎᐣ 
 Kinanâskomitin 
  
 
Dr. Jacqueline T. Romanow 
Department Chair and Associate Professor 
Department of Indigenous Studies 
MA Indigenous Governance 
University of Winnipeg 
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